
LUP Comments <lup-comments@multco.us>

Comment from: PWB Treatment Plant - 143181
1 message

Webform via Multnomah County <webmaster@multco.us> Wed, Jun 28, 2023 at 6:15 PM
Reply-To: Webform <webmaster@multco.us>
To: LUP-Comments@multco.us

Submitted on Wednesday, June 28, 2023 - 6:15pm

Name: Glynn
Address: Allott
Email: glynnallott@gmail.com
Testimony:
Hi, This is a quite lane with lots of wildlife, Pedestrians ,slow moving farm vehicles, And Walkers .This water plant
does not belong in this area, there are other options available to the placement of this plant.
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